
Subject: Notice of Laboratory Approval

Dear Vu,

Your application for the following laboratory has been approved by the California 
Department of Food and Agriculture (CDFA) to test industrial hemp for 
tetrahydrocannabinol (THC) concentration:

Anresco Laboratories
1375 Van Dyke Ave
San Francisco, CA 94124

Vu Lam
Anresco Laboratories
1375 Van Dyke Ave
San Francisco, CA 94124

April 29, 2024

The approval is valid from April 29, 2024 through April 28, 2025. A list of all 
approved laboratories can be found online at 
https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/plant/industrialhemp/. 

The following standard operating procedures have been approved for testing THC 
concentration, using liquid chromatography coupled with diode-array detector:

•  MF-CHEM-31 (Version 1.5 - October 13, 2022)
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Section 4943(h) in Title 3 of the California Code of Regulations requires that any 
changes to the laboratory’s standard operating procedures must be submitted to the 
Department for review and approval prior to implementation.

Please keep this letter for your records. If you have any questions, please contact us 
at 916-518-3283.

Thank you,

Industrial Hemp Program
Pest Exclusion Branch
Plant Health and Pest Prevention Services


